8/23/18
Coach,

We would like to thank you for accepting our invitation to the Varsity Rebel Cup Thursday, Friday and Saturday January 3rd , 4th, & 5th.  This letter is to give final confirmation of your entry into the tournament.  If there are any problems please let us know ASAP.


Along with this letter is the packet that I request you keep with you at all times during the tournament.  This year’s fee will be $300 per team and can be made out to Hays High School Boys Soccer and can be sent in care of Coach Burnett prior to the tournament or a check will be accepted on the day of the tournament.  Do to outstanding past debts a team will not be allowed to compete without the fee paid.  We have to make sure the referees and all of our workers get paid for their time.  


Again, thank you for being part of the Rebel Cup.  We look forward to hosting this event. Have a full and meaningful off-season!

Sincerely,

Jason Burnett

Head Boys Soccer Coach
Hays High School

P.S.:  If you have any concerns or questions please call Coach Burnett at (512) 268-2911    

X-6274 or my Cell (512) 663-2930
Information and Results are kept at www.rebelsoccer.weebly.com

